
Pro forma response: 
 
Dear Mr Buchanan,  
  
I understand that you are consulting on guidelines for renewable and 
low carbon tariffs. While that is a step forward given the confusion 
for customers currently, I believe that Ofgem should support the 
development of renewable energy rather than nuclear power or carbon 
offset schemes. I am worried about climate change and believe we 
should invest in renewable energy. Renewable energy has huge 
potential in the UK and can provide clean, secure sources of energy 
for the future. 
 
On the other hand nuclear power is dependent on imported uranium and 
produces radioactive waste which must be stored for millennia. Carbon 
offset schemes are often of dubious value and will do little to help 
our own energy industry to produce clean energy.  
 
The clarity of the scheme is also crucially important. Customers must 
be able to understand the variations in tariffs and must not have any 
doubt that for example 'low carbon' means 'green'. Information 
schemes should be tested with ordinary energy customers and should 
enable easy understanding of the tariffs on offer and the differences 
between them. 
  
 
Pro Forma Responders: 
 

1. Garth Samuel– response sent 10 August 
2. Daniel Lister – response sent 10 August 
3. Paul Sawyer – response sent 8 August 
4. Patrick Wathey – response sent 6 August 
5. Anna Timperley – response sent 6 August 
6. John Lawton – response sent 6 August 
7. Michael Menezes – response sent 6 August 
8. Dean Capon – response sent 5 August 
9. D.Smith – response sent 5 August 
10. Carol Webster – response sent 3 August 
11. Ame Berges – response sent 3 August 
12. Naomi Adelson - response sent 3 August 
13. Terry Charles – response sent 3 August 
14. Kate Hartshorn – response sent 2 August 
15. Christine Honeywill – response sent 2 August 
16. Mrs Serap Lingham – response sent 2 August 
17. Belinda Scarlett – response sent 1 August 
18. Emma Alter – response sent 1 August 
19. Lynne Duncan – response sent 31 July 
20. Sophie Hartfield – response sent 31 July 
21. Jayne Sanders – response sent 31 July 
22. Mrs Victoria Goldin – response sent 31 July 

 
 
Changed: 

1. Brian Russell – response sent 6 August 
2. Keith Shaw – response sent 3 August 


